Offices of the Grand Chapter of

TAU KAPPA EPSILON FRATERNITY

May 17, 1989

Frater E. L. Reed

c/o Reed's Seeds Incorporated
P. 0. Box 130

Chillicothe, MO 64601

Dear Frater Reed,

Thank you so much for the very considerate note you sent several weeks ago. As
you can tell, I've been quite busy as we wind down the academic year for TKE
chapters in the midwest.

It was great meeting you at the Red Carmation Ball activities for Delta-Nu
Chapter, and it is great to see some of our older Delta-Nu alumni continuing
their involvement in the Fraternity. I'm proud to report that all aspects of
Delta-Nu are coming along quite well. We appreciate you taking the interest and
time to participate at the Red Carnation Ball.

As we discussed, the Board of Trustees for the Delta—-Nu Housing Corporation and
the Delta-Nu Alumni Association have made some great progress over the past
year. It was about this time last year that we did a major reorganization of
the alumni ranks. With the various activities that we have going on with
Delta-Nu, we are always looking to involve those alumni who were very
instrumental in the first few years. The next time I'm near Chillicothe, I'll
contact you as I'm looking forward to seeing those items from our early years.

A couple of things that are in the works for the summer, as well as fall
semester for Delta-Nu, include the Alumni Softball Tournament, as well as our
35th anniversary celebration scheduled for our Homecoming activities Saturday,
October 14, 1989. If you have contact with other Delta-Nu alumni, I would
appreciate you forwarding the information for our 35th anniversary to them, and
encourage their attendance at the festivities. At this point, we don't know
exactly what is going to take place, however, you can count on a very exciting
TKE event. You'll find enclosed with this letter, the most recent issue of THE
TEKE magazine, and also an alumni decal for your use.

It was interesting to hear of your Involvement with the Pony Express Council of
the Boy Scouts of America in St. Joe. I have very fond memories of my years
involved with scouting, as well as Camp Guyger. I plan on visiting the camp
this summer. Possibly, I'1ll see you there.
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Frater, thanks so much for the kind note, and if I can be of assistance, please
let me know. I look forward to seeing you again in the future. Please help us
as we publicize the great success of Delta-Nu Chapter, and encourage any
involvement with TKE alumni.

Yours in the bond,

St e

Stephen E. Moss, CFC
Regional President
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cc: Terry Barmann, Chapter Advisor
Kevin Smith, Alumni Association President
Todd W. Schuler, Board of Trustees Chairman
Brett A. Cooper, Prytanis ‘
Bruce B. Melchert, CFC, Grand Prytanis
James S. Margolin, Grand Epiprytanis

Robert J. Borel, Grand Grammateus
Kenneth D. Reid, CFC, Grand Crysophylos

P. S. Conclave '89 is just around the corner —-— register today!
If you need registration materials contact the Offices of the
Grand Chapter.



